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New Forms for 
Darwin City 

Council

The Darwin City Council advises 
that for some time, it has been experi­
encing problems with Notices ofTrans- 
fer from various sol icitors (and convey­
ancing agents)

These difficulties usually occur as a 
result of insufficient information on the 
forms. This creates a situation where 
the Counci I is obliged to chase up nec­
essary data to ensure that it has the most 
up-to-date information.

To overcome this situation, the 
Council has designed aNotice of Trans­
fer form that indicates the type of data 
required.

Darwin City Council Revenue Su­
pervisor, Heather Ertekes has asked 
that this form be used in future.

I n addition, the Counci 1 has designed 
a new form for Request for Informa­
tionfrom the Rate Book (Search form) 
and has requested that this also be used 
in conveyancing matters.

The Law Society has a copy of both 
these forms and will supply a photo­
copy on request.

For any further queries Heather 
Ertekes can be contacted on telephone 
8982 2575.

BP PLUS
CARD

Have you applied for a 
BP Plus Card? 

Don’t miss out on a great 
deal. Contact the Society 

today.____ _
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